
   

Term 4 ends: Wednesday 19.12.18 

 

Spring has certainly helped our lawn to grow with the help 
of some expert care from Mr Ford. Everyone is loving the 

extra lush playground space. Thank you for your patience while this area 
was out of action and special thanks to Mr Ford for all his hard work. 
 

In our first week back the Stage 1 students were treated to a virtual 
reality tour of the solar system. Teachers and students were very  
impressed with the technology so this is definitely on the agenda again 

for next year. 
 
It was 1 Purple’s turn to perform at assembly this month and they didn’t 

disappoint. As it coincided with Spooky day Mr Mich chose a spooky item, 
Thriller by Michael Jackson. Each class will perform an item this term on 
the following dates: 07.11.18, 14.11.18,  21.11.18, 28.11.18, 

05.12.18 
 

We invited our wonderful gandparents to the school for a special  
assembly to show our appreciation for all the special things they do for 
us each and every day. The students worked as a team across the 

grades to make some beautiful flowers to share. 
 
At this time of year we are transitioning our 2019 Kindergarten  
students into ’Big School’. Our 2 transition weeks have been a great 

success and all seem keen to start next year. 
 

We have had a couple of excursions this month. Stage 1 went to see a 
performance of ‘The Gruffalo’s Child’ at the Riverside Theatre in  
Parramatta which was very intereactive. Our students were especially 
responsive and loved all the characters. Early Stage 1 went on the 
train to Wolli Creek Woolworths for a ‘fresh food tour’ and a playdate 
(including iceblocks) at the new playground at Cahill Park. 

 
Year 2 have started their swimming program at Botany Pool.  
Photos of their fun on pages 12&13. 

 
This term some of our students have been learning to prepare meals to 
promote language development and independence. Their breakfast 
session is on p15. 
 
At the end of the month we dressed up for spooky day. Thankyou to 
the P&C who supported this day with yummy donuts.  
 

Our new website is now up and running and we are keen for feedback. 
Please let us know what you think.  

Vanda Quinn 

Principal 
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2018 

 

The Grass is greener 
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K Blue 
Todo: Great listening in class 
Ingaa: Great sentence writing 
Bujmaa: Great phonics work 
Phillip: Social skills and sharing with class peers 
Neola: Knowledge of seasons 
Anand: Settling in well at AWIS 
Aaliya: Reading fluency 
Kenyon: Recognition of sight words 
Sondor: Showing great support for new friends 
 
 
 

1 Yellow 
Ruby: Super effort during Math games 
Sodoo: Enthusiasm during singing 
George: Holiday recount 
Anir: Doing her best at class duties 
Tselmuun: Always following instructions 
Chingun: All round excellent student 
Jawad: Writing a great acrostic poem 
Nour E: Understanding volume and capacity 
Yusuf: Excellent student on Excursion 
 

1 Purple 
Ayah: Independently writing a holiday recount 
Dulguun: Playing well with his new friends 
Yesukhei: Working hard in writing lessons 
Emma: Making huge progress in reading 
Margad: Making huge progress in reading 
Leah: Writing an amazing acrostic poem 
Zaynab: Working hard on her reading 
Enji: Becoming an independent writer 
Abdul: Greatly improving his handwriting 
 

 

AWARDS 

2 Green 
Maddison: Fantastic descriptive recount writing 
Nomin: Continuing to solve problems in Maths 
Daniel: Drama participation 
Hussein: Fabulous figurative writing 
Camilia: Participation in swimming 
Orla: Swimming enthusiasm and skills 
 

K Red 
Jessica: Having a settled first day at school 
James: Helping his peers 
Lenny: Trying his best during Maths 
Gegee: Enthusiastic reading 
Indra: Writing a great holiday recount  
Kalia: Recognising most of her sight words 
Ali E: Outstanding homework attempts 
Sarah: Showing great focus during fitness 
Giuliana: Attempting Mathletics on her own 
 
 
 

K Pink 
Jayden: Identifying healthy and unhealthy foods 
Tulga: Improvement in reading 
Dulguun: Recognising some sight words 
Khuslen: Welcome to AWIS 
Sandy: Recoggnising some 3D shapes 
Steve: Great holiday writing 
Rhiana: Tying her shoelaces 
Aanandita: Recognising the Friends of Ten 
Hussein J: Great participation in excursion 
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Jellybeans 
Nayla: Beautiful drawing of Grandma and Nayla 
Mohammad D: Great listening and helping others 
Juliana: Welcome to preschool 
Temuge: Packing away 
Tommy: Writing his name independently 
Lilly: Speaking confidently at news time 
Naranbilguun: Trying his best at preschool 
Mikaela: Singing the National Anthem beautifully 
Ashidmunkh: Great listening during transition 
 
 

Rainbows 
Ali J: Clever counting 
Aliyah: Good listening 
Borgil: Playing nicely with his friends 
Alisha: Having fun at dancing 
Layla: Counting in Arabic 
Ayah: Counting in Arabic 
Anujin: Creative artwork 
Bindka: Clever number work 
Nasanbayar: Joining in the musical session 

 

Natalia  Anujin (R) Ebi (J) 

Bindka (R) Halli (J)  Zara K 

Leah   Lilly S  Hussein J 

Caitlin W  Valentina  Abbas  (R)           

Amir   Nina   Enny O 

Khulangoo (J) Jacobi  Emujin 

Betty  Abbas E  Tom 

Dulguun B Anand M 

Crunch and Sip Awards 
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October Birthdays…… 
 

Arya (J)  Mohammad D (J)  Hussein F (KR)   Emujin (KR)  

Jessica (KR)  Todo (KB)  Charlize KC (KP) 

Dodo (KP)  Ruby (KP)  Hussein J (KP)  

Sawson (KP)  Dulguun (1P)  Ali J (1P)  

Amir (1Y)  Zoara (2G)  Laila E (2G)        

Orla (2G)   

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY !! 

BOOK AWARDS 

 

 Jacobi  Amari 
 Suld  Sevjee 
 Ali F  Aniruun 
 Kalia  Lilly S 
 Tselmeg 
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1 Purple perform 
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Our Grandparents 
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  Virtual reality 
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Transition Week 1 
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Transition Week 2 
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Fresh Food Tour 
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SWIMMING SCHOOL 
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SWIMMING SCHOOL 
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Spooky Day Spooky Day 
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Breakfast anyone? 
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Arncliffe West Infants School 

7A Loftus St Turrella 

Ph: 95677062 

Email: arncliffew-p.admin@det.nsw.edu.au 


